Jane Rasely

From: Rory's Custom Fabrication <thurrottrory@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2017 9:48 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Lhamon/Wellbrock PLN50649 SSDP

Dear City of Bainbridge Island Planning Department,

We received notice of the proposed joint use dock, Project Name & Number: Lhamon/Wellbrock PLN50649 SSDP. We
think this would be an amazing addition to the neigborhood and want to express our support for this project. We have
no concerns for this proposal, environmental or other. We are thrilled at this idea and hope it comes to fruition.
Sincerely,

Rory and Kelsie Thurrott

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S7.



